

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made, Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the back of the auditorium. Kits will also be available at the proper time should you forget to pick one up or should you elect to have Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon request at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 $(903) 657-1408 \sim FAX (903) 657-1409$ Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN May 12, 2024



WELCOME **PRAISE LEADER -** Travis Birdwell

All Hail the Power of Jesus' Name - # 162 Prince of Peace! Control My Will - # 761

> **PRAYER** - Bobby Davis SCRIPTURE READING 2 Timothy 1:3-5

I'll Be List'ning - # 988 I Will Sing the Wondrous Story - # 509

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Doug Hopkins PRAYER FOR OFFERING

I Want to Be Ready to Meet Him- # 604

MESSAGE - Bob Payne "Unsung Heroes" Genesis 1:26-27

Bring Christ Your Broken Life - # 911 What a Day That Will Be - # 916

CLOSING PRAYER - Foy Brown

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29) Please silence all cell phones and pagers. CCLI# 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

KEITH BROWN is recuperating from knee replacement surgery done on Thursday.

GABRIEL GUTIERREZ had a heart cath procedure on Monday with good results.

DAWN PAYNE, daughter-in-law of Bob & Rosemary, is recuperating from back surgery done on Tuesday.

JOHN PAYNE, son of Bob & Rosemary, will have surgery Tuesday, May 14th, to repair a torn Achilles tendon.

DEIDRA RIVERS is recuperating from back surgery done on Thursday.

DONNA SMITH had a heart cath procedure on Wednesday.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: LouAnn Anderson, Elizabeth Bazaldua, Pat Brack, Mary Briggs, Rose Briggs, Don Brooks, Margie Brown, Kenny Bryant, June Chenault, Ken Craycraft, Layton Cummings, Delores Dark, Joe Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Moe Finley, Randy & Beverly Fletcher, Xander Freeman, Barbie Glasgow, Bill Grant, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Carter David Harbron, Karen Harris, Tracy Hawkins, Letha Hopkins, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Dorothy Jennings, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Genna McFadden, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Steve Quinn, Cathy Reaves, Debi Rodgers, Grayson Settle, Vanessa Strong, Bailey Thornton

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Kathy Buckner, Carmenmarie & LaShell Gutierrez

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

Travis Birdwell	travisbirdwell1@aol.com
David Chenault	dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis	bobbydtxu222@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins	dougndiann@gmail.com
Bob Payne	bpayne1@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe	rpoe9@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers	brivers@eastex.net

PULPIT MINISTER:

Bob Payne:.....bpayne1@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:.....dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN'S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:.....drjanett55@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:.....office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:....rpoe9@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt

DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Iim Smith Dodd Vinson

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday

Randy Fletcher, Ryan Haney!!!

Happy Anniversary

Jackie & Gina Shaw!!!



BONNIE GRACE BRISCOE
RILEY CHAPMAN
JT HOWARD
MALACHI SIMON

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEALS

This Wednesday Night Meal and our hard-working volunteers are taking a **summer hiatus** but plan to return in the fall. See you then!

YOUNG @ HEART

Due to scheduling conflicts, the Friday Night Game Night is **rescheduled for Friday. May 24th.**

CAMP SCHOLARSHIPS

Attending a church camp is one of the best ways to encourage and strengthen a child's faith! Unfortunately, the simple cost of camp can discourage or even prevent a student from attending. That's why a few years ago, we created the South Main Student Scholarship account to collect funds to be used for full or partial scholarships. Every year, we have a few campers that are in need of a full scholarship and, after those needs are met, the remainder of the scholarship fund is divided up to pay a portion for ALL of the remaining campers. These partial scholarships go a long way in lowering the cost for every family.

South Main has always been a great supporter of our kids! Anyone who would like to contribute to the scholarship fund can contact Renee or David.